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CITY OF FARMINGTON 

110 WEST COLUMBIA STREET 

FARMINGTON, MISSOURI  63640 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

TENTATIVE AGENDA 
 

NOTICE is hereby given to all citizens and parties of interest that the Historic Preservation Commission 

of the City of Farmington, Missouri will meet on Monday, August 5, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., at Development 

Services, 101 S Jefferson St, Farmington, Missouri, 63640. The tentative agenda of this Meeting includes: 

 

     I.     CALL TO ORDER 

   II.   ROLL CALL 

 III.  ADDITIONS AND DELETIONS TO AGENDA 

 IV.   MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

  V.       PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

VI.  OLD BUSINESS 

VII.     NEW BUSINESS 

1. An application for a lighted wall sign at 218 N Washington St (Case HP-24-005), submitted by 

JSA Services on behalf of Yogiraj. 

2. An application for a replacement panel to the pole sign at 218 N Washington St (Case HP-24-

006), submitted by JSA Services on behalf of Yogiraj. 

3. An application for a new sign on existing poles at 217 W. Columbia St (Case HP-24-007), 

submitted by Larry Lacey on behalf of Jon Cozean. 

VIII.     HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

  IX.     OTHER NON-AGENDA TOPICS 

  X.       STAFF 

XI.      ADJOURN 

Written comments or request for copies of this notice by representatives of the news media may be 

submitted to: 

 

 
Tim Porter, MPPA 

Development Services Director 

101 S Jefferson Street 

Farmington, Missouri 63640 

573.756.0608 

Disabled parking and entrance to the Development Services Building is located at the main 

entrance on Jefferson Street.  Persons needing additional special accommodation or access 

to attend or participate in the meeting should contact the City prior to the meeting at 

573.756.1701 or cmoore@farmington-mo.gov. 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=disabled+logo&hl=en&sa=X&biw=1280&bih=565&tbm=isch&prmd=imvns&tbnid=7RdgaFGPa362jM:&imgrefurl=http://www.abbeycottagechinese.co.uk/&docid=LFA8IYW-F8KDDM&imgurl=http://www.abbeycottagechinese.co.uk/Disabled%20Logo.JPG&w=303&h=306&ei=VBa0TsyICMmZ2QXAspHNDQ&zoom=1
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Posted: Friday August 2nd, 2024 by Tim Porter, Development Services Coordinator 


